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17th April 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
As you will be aware, Year 7 Parents’ Evening will be taking place tonight, Wednesday 17th April.  During 
the evening Danielle Hayhow (Higher Level Teaching Assistant - Reading) will be available in the library 
from 4:00pm – 6:30pm if you have any questions about any reading interventions that your child is on. 
Please do pop in and see her to have a chat. (You don’t need to make an appointment.)  She will also be 
able to provide advice about how better to support your child with their reading at home.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Rachel Robinson      Danielle Hayhow 
 
Rachel Robinson      Danielle Hayhow 
Assistant Principal - Curriculum, CEIAG and Reading  Higher Level Teaching Assistant - Reading 
 

 

 


